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Paull Scourfirld

To: Directors of Purchasing and
Commissioning
25 September 1992

HC

Dear Colleague
Effective Purchasing of HIV/AIDS-Related Services

I am pleased to introduce the BMA Foundation for AIDS, a charity which specialises in
education about ethical, social and public policy aspects of HIV and AIDS for professional
groups and opinion formers. As the enclosed flver Indicates, we are holding a seminar on 27
November 1992 to enable purchasers to examine their role in planning and shaping HIV/AIDS
prevention, treatment and care services. We hope that you or an appropriate member of your
purchasing team will take the opporiunity to participate.

Although the focus will be on HIV and AIDS, many of the issues are equally relevant to other
conditions, so the seminar will be a key occasion to explore the challenges and opportunities
of purchasing and commissicning health and social care services as the markel develops. We
look forward to receiving your registration.

Yours fafthiully

Hilary Curtis
Executive Director

BMA HOUSE TAVISTOCK SQUARE LONDON WC1H 9JP
TELEPHOME: 071-387 4459 ELECTRONIC MaiL: BT GOLD 74: BMX 005 FACSIMILE: GPZ/GP3 071-388 7544
THE BMA FOunDamion For AlDS 15 A REGISTERED CHARITY Mo: 2056849




